Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Monday, August 29, 2004 

8:30 AM, 245 POT

Present: Leonidas Bachas, Mike Bardo, Janet Eldred, Don Gross, Phil Harling, Steven Hoch, Brandon Look, Keith MacAdam, Brian Rymond, and Kirsten Turner

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 AM.
1) Dean Hoch thanked committee members for their willingness to serve.  He reviewed the committee’s role and discussed issues of confidentiality.  
2) The minutes from April 25, 2005 were approved.

3) The committee considered the proposed College affirmative action hiring process.  After a detailed discussion, the committee unanimously voted in support of the proposed hiring process.  

4) By a vote of 6 to 0 the committee supported a modification to a committee assignment on the College Advisory Committee for the Humanities.
5) Dean Hoch presented the College’s FY06 budget.

6) The committee considered a department chair’s request for an additional tenure-track faculty line at the associate level.  By a vote of 5 to 0 with one recusal, the committee approved the request.  
7) The committee began its initial discussion on how to generate a College-wide discussion regarding the College’s long-range plans.  
The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 AM.

Respectfully submitted, 

Kirsten Turner

